
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 26th January 

This week in English we learnt about a new story called ‘Tadeo Jones’ linked to our history topic. We are looking 

forward to retelling it next week.  

In science this week, we continued learning about our electricity topic and focussed on switches. We looked around 

the Haven to see how many switches we could find and created circuits with switches. The children demonstrated 

brilliant teamwork.  

In History, we learnt about the different gods and goddesses in the Egyptian period. The children demonstrated 

brilliant curiosity and asked lots of questions. 

Junior discos 

On Thursday 8th February, the PTA have organised the Junior Discos. They’re holding the disco from 5:00 - 6:30pm 

for Years 3 & 4, and from 7:00 - 8:30pm for Years 5 & 6 in the school hall. Maddie will be attending both discos to be 

there to support any of Falcons who wish to attend.  

Egyptian Day 

On Friday 9th February we will be having an Egyptian day linked to our history topic. The children can dress up if they 

would like on this day and we do lots of activities throughout the day linked to the Egyptians.  

Parents Evening 

Dates for your diaries, parents evening will be after half term on the 21st and 22nd February.  

Congratulations to these children for receiving a golden leaf this week: 

Ruby – For amazing maths this week involving money – super work! 

Elena – For trying hard in every lesson and always asking questions if she is unsure.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and we wish you an enjoyable weekend. 

Best wishes, 

The Falcons Team 

 

 

 

 

 


